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W.A.'S CONSERVATION, FORESTS AND WILDLIFE MAGAZINE

Good morning,

As a former LANDSCOPE reader, you'll know that a personal LANDSCOPE subscription will

bring you fresh perspectives on Western Australia, its plants, animals and special places.

Recent issues of LANDSCOPE magazine have included stories on the wonders of Dryandra
Woodland, the startling landforms of the Kimberley, WA’s most remote national park (Rudall
River National Park), the hidden diversity of WA’s flora, discovering the new Bibbulmun

Track, the industrious pebble mound mouse, and much more.

You may have missed these stories, as our records indicate that your subscription to
LANDSCOPE has recently expired. Perhaps you’ve simply overlooked or forgotten to arrange
your renewal? It’s also possible that our records are a little out of date and you have actually

renewed your subscription, in which case we apologise for being behind in our records.
Whatever the situation, we hope you will join us as a subscriber again.

A subscription order form has been included and it is a quick and easy way for you to take out

your subscription again (or take out a gift subscription). If you act quickly, you might even win

one of 10 copies of the 1998 LANDSCOPE Calendar.

Your subscription will begin with the Summer 97-98 issue and if you act before December
12th 1997 you will be in the draw for a LANDSCOPE Calendar.

We hope to have you as a LANDSCOPE reader again very soon.

Ron Kawalilak
EXECUTIVE EDITOR, LANDSCOPE
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